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Bylaw 1621/23   and.  bylaw 1622/23
Sabrina Talon 10423 97 street Morinville T8R0B8. 
Opposed to both proposed bylaw.1621/23 and 1622/23.
AG land should stay AG land .
Agriculture is important, no Agriculture land no food . Alot of Agriculture land around st
albert have been replaced by new houses,  condo ,townhouse... there's a shortage of food
around the planet ,food is getting Alberta can be more self sufficient ,starting by keeping AG
land and use those land to produce our food with a sustainable Agriculture, greenhouse and
biological culture.  Alberta depends on oil and gas ,but you don't feed anyone with oil and gas
. Agriculture, this is how you feed people. 
I'm from a different country, we grow apple, raspberry, blueberries, strawberry, corn, potatoes,
zucchini, beans , lettuce etc, when there was the lettuce shortages last winter, they were able to
get lettuce from a local farm. Alberta can do way more and that starts by keeping AG land. 
Thank you. 
Sabrina Talon 
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